
 

Chairperson Evelyn Snoeren called the meeting to order at 2 p,m. 

  

The Members in attendance were: Phyllis Black, RAC Liaison, Kim Freeman, Mary Houston, Barbara 

Kirchner, Joan Macholl Secretary, Tomi Reneau, and Martha Bingham.  Joe Graff is in quarantine and 

Martha Bingham is recovering from surgery. 

  

The August 2, 2020 minutes were read   A motion to accept was made, seconded, and passed unanimously. 

  

Discussion was held about a revised handbook to be distributed to all new residents 

It is still being developed byTomi Reneau  

  

Also discussed was a single sheet entitled “WHO ARE WE” which explains what the group does. With 

permission of the Activities Department, it will be placed on the table at the front lobby.   It will direct 

those interested to  

   Evelyn Snoeren 

   813 296 1643 

   EMAIL: esnoeren@gmail.com 

Discussion was also had to have this sheet given by Marketing to prospective members. 

  

Covid 19 precautions will continue as listed below until further notice. 

There will be no planning for large meetings or lectures. All groups have to be limited to 10 members, 

wearing masks, and 6 feet apart. 

  

A notice will be put in the weekly bulletin that a red sticker is available to residents that they can put on 

their name tag. The red sticker will alert others that the wearer has limited vision. These can be obtained 

from Evelyn Snoeren at 813 296 1643. This notice may be made periodically through the weekly bulletin. 

  

Suzy Burt, Resident Activities Director, is going to have a flyer entitled Plaza Planner attached to the 

weekly bulletin Meetings and events will be on the Planner. 

  

Kim brought up discussion on the display screens by the elevators. She wanted to know if there could be a 

switch which would enlarge the print. The Executive Director’s office, when asked by VIP Chairperson, 

indicated that it is not possible due to several logistical problems. 

The meeting was concluded by the chairperson  at approximately 3 p.m. 

  

Submitted by Joan Macholl, Secretary 
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